TRANSMITTAL LETTER

The University of North Carolina
Office of the President

Number: 14
Date: 05/14/02

Subject: Uniform UNC Admissions Requirements For Nonpublic School Students And Home
Schooled Students

Policy 700.1.2 was repealed by the Board of Governors on May 10, 2002.

Please contact Dr. Robert Kanoy, Associate Vice President for Academic Affairs, at 919-962-4907, if
you have any questions regarding the above Policy.
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700.1.2

Repealed 05/10/02

Policy 700.1.2 (Uniform UNC Admissions Requirements For Nonpublic School
Students And Home Schooled Students) was repealed by the Board of Governors on
May 10, 2002.



